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States Greffe 
 
 
Deputy Kevin Lewis 
Minister for Infrastructure 
BY EMAIL 
 
30th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Minister 
 

Foreshore Encroachment Policy 
 

Further to your letter dated 22nd October 2019, the Panel is disappointed to note that the Foreshore 

Encroachment Policy Review will not be completed by the end of the year and has now been 

delayed until Spring 2020.  We would be grateful if you could explain the reason(s) for this delay. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Connétable M. K. Jackson 
Chairman 
Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Scrutiny Panel 


